Memorandum

DATE: December 18th, 2024

TO: All City Council Members and Interested Parties
FROM: Dave Hatter, Mayor

RE: Special Council Meeting

The City of Fort Wright will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, December 18™, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. The purpose
of the meeting is to administer the Oath of Office to all City of Fort Wright newly elected officials. House of
Representative Elect Stephanie Dietz will be our distinguished guest of honor for the evening events.

Additional business will be heard during the special meeting and will include, but may not be limited to, discussion
and potential action regarding design aesthetics of the Kyles Overpass as it relates to the Brent Spence Bridge
Construction; discussions concerning the Dudley Bridge; discussions concerning the Centralized Collection of
Occupational Taxes by the State; and any other business that may be presented for discussion/action. The meeting
will be held at the Fort Wright Municipal Complex, located at 409 Kyles Lane, Fort Wright, KY 41011.

The regularly scheduled caucus meeting is canceled due to the holidays.

For additional information please contact Ms. Jill Cain Bailey, City Administrator, at 859.331.1700. Thank you.
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